
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26 August 2023 

 

 

Sacred Heart Girls’ College 

Hamilton 

Board of Trustees 

 

 

Casual Vacancy for an Elected Trustee 

 

 

Due to a resignation on the Board a casual vacancy has occurred on the Board of Trustees for 

an elected Parent Representative. 

 

The Board has resolved under section 105 of the Education Act 1989 to fill the vacancy by 

selection. 

 

If ten percent or more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the Board, within 28 days of 

this notice being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will 

be held. 

 

Any eligible voter who wishes to ask the Board to hold a by-election should e-mail: 

 

 

A Stocks 

Presiding Member 

C/- V Leddy (Board Secretary) at: botshgc@shgcham.school.nz 

 

 

By: Friday 22 September 2023 
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